Jennifer Galler

I'm not a expert or even in the business. But, I recognize the need and environmental/human
dangers.

I moved here from Kansas City,Mo and well aware of pollution. We had coal burning electrical
plants, creasote plants and food preparation plants which all flew particles in the air.

AZ is way different. We had more rain year round and fast moving water leching it to the ocean and
other water ways.

Here is different. The wind is circular bouncing off the mountains. Rain here is limited.

I am concerned that these particulate will just circulate and invade homes, schools, the earth/water
supple and businesses. All of the above have enough of dust particle distributed everywhere. I don't
know if current filtration systems are enough. It should be very protective to everyone and
everything.

Lots of industrial plants are located in SW Arizona.

This has probably been discussed a lot considering the code requirements. With all the information
recorded maybe safer systems should be applied.

The EPA is such a base line agency. The construction should be more dedicated. $$$ is always the
factor. Maybe people should be their priority above $$$. Help drop health problems.

This is my opinion on the factory. This is probably a very redundant verbalized opinion so please
consider the opinions. It's fear based more likely. Thank you for reading this especially if you are a
human. Haha



